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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 

Congratulations Henry and Ashton 
Next Wednesday, 31 October, Henry and Ashton will be participating in the State Athletics Carnival. Henry will be 
competing in the 100m and 200m and Ashton will be competing in the 100m.  
It is a huge accomplishment to reach this level of competition and we wish them both every success! 
 
Kindergarten Orientation  
We’re very excited that our 2019 Kindergarten students will be joining us for their orientation sessions at 2pm on 
Thursday 8, 15 and 22 November. If you would like to discuss enrolment prior to these sessions, please do not hesitate 
to contact me.  
 
2019 School Planning 
We are already working on class structures for 2019. If you know of someone who is considering joining us next year or 
if your circumstances have changed and you will be moving on from Tomerong Pubic School, please let us know so we 
can take this into account when planning.  
 
P&C Meeting  
There will be a P&C meeting next Monday evening, commencing at 6pm in the 5/6 room. We hope you can join us! 
 

Have a great week! 

Rod White 

Principal  

COMING EVENTS - TERM 4 - 2018 

WEEK 2 

Thu 25 Oct -Year 5 & 6 Students Depart for Canberra 

Fri 26 Oct -Year 5 & 6 Students Return from Canberra 
-NO Leisure Sports 

WEEK 3 

Mon 29 Oct -P&C Meeting at 6pm 

Tue 30 Oct -Film Festival - 6pm 

Wed 31 Oct -Uniform Pool - 8.50 - 9.10am 
-Principal’s Conference 

Thu 1 Nov -Primary Choir & Stage 3 to Huskisson 
Public School 
-Principal’s Conference 

Fri 2 Nov -School Assembly - 2.40pm 
-Book Club Issue 7 Due 
-Leisure Sport 
-Principal’s Conference 

 

This week’s value is 

Congratulations to last week’s winners 
 

Adam and Lachlan N 

TASTE OF TOMERONG 
 

Hi all,  
The Taste of Tomerong is a fundraising evening our P&C 
is hosting to raise money to support our students. 
The theme this year is an 80's summer party. It is on 
Saturday 24 November at Tomerong School of Arts. 
Tickets are $40 each which includes dinner and 
entertainment. 
If you would like to purchase tickets, please deposit 
money into the P&C bank account with your name and 
TT as a reference. Bank details are BSB 062-585 and 
Account No: 000 910 411 
For more information, please contact Karley Bailie - P&C 
Secretary on 0406 175 541 or sugarae84@gmail.com. 
Please note that this is a child free evening. 
Karley Bailie 
P&C Secretary 

LIBRARY NEWS 
Library Closure 
In recent weeks the Library has suffered flooding due to a 
burst water heater. Unfortunately, this has meant that the 
library has not be able to be open for regular classes and 
borrowing. 
Due to ongoing repairs and our annual stocktake, the 
library will be closed for the remainder of the term. 
As we are preparing for our annual stocktake, we are 
asking all students to return their library books as soon as 
possible. 
Mrs Darby 

http://www.crm.umontreal.ca/CANSSI/about/logo/
mailto:sugarae84@gmail.com
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 CANTEEN ROSTER - TERM 4 - 2018  FRI  26 OCT - Lorraine WED 31 OCT - Von 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 
Hi everyone. Well another year is coming to an end!  
My goal this year was to be open every canteen day but 
unfortunately there have been days when we have had to 
close when I am unable to be here. We are in need of 
volunteers each Wednesday and Friday between 9am 
and 12pm. I am hoping the new year will allow me to 
keep it open every canteen day. Not only is the canteen a 
great service for the children, but the school also benefits 
from the funds and at the moment if I cannot be there, we 
are not able to open. So please, if you are able to give a 
few hours once a week, fortnight or even monthly it would 
be greatly appreciated. All volunteers receive a $5 
voucher to use on the day for your child. 
  

Plastic Free 
We are on our way to being plastic free! Please note I will 
not be accepting anymore snap seal plastic bags as lunch 
orders, so please ensure orders are written on brown 
paper bags with your child’s name, class, their order and 
the cost. 
  

Great Choice Reward Program 
This term we will be running a ‘Great Choice’ reward 
when a student orders a healthy choice lunch, such as 
salads, healthy sandwiches and wraps. That student will 
have a loyalty card, which I will keep in the canteen. For 
every tenth healthy choice meal you will receive the 
eleventh free. 
  

New Canteen Item 
We now have a vegetarian burger - lettuce, tomato and 
mayo for $4. 
  

Lorraine - Canteen Co-ordinator 

SRC NEWS 
Christmas Shoebox Fundraiser  
A big thank you to all the families who generously 
donated to our SRC Christmas Shoebox Fundraiser!  
We received some amazing donations and these are 
already being packaged up in wrapped shoeboxes, ready 
to send to over 100 countries in the developing world in 
time for Christmas.  
Thank you for your support for these children in the 

developing world, it may be the only gift they receive for 

Christmas.  

Mrs Darby 

Congratulations to the following students who have 
earned an Achievement Award: 

TERM 4 

Green Achievement Awards (Twelve Tall Trees) 

1F - Maddison and Jye 

2M - Jet, Hayden and Michael 

2-3K - Addison 

3-4B - Matthew H and Jack W 

Blue Achievement Awards (Sixteen Tall Trees) 

KD - Asher 

1F - Melia 

2M - Chloe 

2-3K - Lexy and Annabelle 

3-4B - Kate and Tia 

4-5D - Tarlia 

5-6B - Katie, Couper, Brodie and Nate 

FILM BY THE BAY 2018 
Film by the Bay is back again for another year. 
This year Tomerong has two classes which have entered 
films, 2-3K and 5-6B. The movie premier night is to be 
held on Tuesday 30 October at the Huskisson Movie 
Theatre. Each school has been allocated a limited 
number of tickets, so we are offering tickets to the 
families of participating students first, then opening up to 
the wider school if tickets are still available. Tickets are $6 
and can be purchased from the school office.  
Thank you. 

Mrs Kelly 

STUDENT LEADERS 2019 
Students in Year 5  were informed last week of the 
upcoming student leader election for 2019. Any student in 
Year 5 who would like to be nominated for the 2019 
School Captain and Vice-Captain positions need to see 
Mr Bradley by Wednesday 31 October to complete a 
nomination form. Students are encouraged to present a 
short speech to the school at the morning assembly on 
Wednesday 7 November. Parents/carers are invited to 
attend this assembly starting at 9.30am. 
Mr Bradley 

MUSIC NEWS - Count Us In Celebration Day 
Next Thursday, 1 November, the choir along with 4-5D 
and 5-6B will be attending the Music: Count Us In 
celebration day at Huskisson Public School. An orange 
permission note was sent home on Monday. The 
excursion is planned from 11.20am to 1.10pm. Each year, 
schools across Australia sing the same song, at the same 
time, on the same day. This year’s song is called ‘One 
Song’. The actual performance at Huskisson Public 
School is at 12.30pm and will run for approximately 30 
minutes. Parents are welcome to attend at this time. The 
rest of the school will also be singing ‘One Song’ here at 
Tomerong at 12.30pm, which parents are also welcome 
to attend. Thank you. 

Mrs Raymer 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
Tennis Coaching Lessons for Children 
Tennis Coaching lessons for children are at Huskisson 
Tennis Courts by Lou Durante on Thursday afternoons. 
Beginners are 3.30 - 430pm and Level 1 from 4.30 - 
5.30pm. Tennis racquets are provided for the lesson. 
To enrol for tennis or for more information, please phone 
Lou Durante on 0482 108 893. 
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Sports Shorts 
 

Last term, a few of our students were selected for the South 
Shoalhaven P.S.S.A Athletics team and travelled to 
Canberra to compete in the Regional Carnival. Well done 
again to Caleb, Nate, Amarli, Caleb, Henry and Ashton. All 
of the students had a great time and gave their absolute 
best. Caleb placed 5th in the high jump and Nate told me 
that he really enjoyed competing in the long jump event. It 
was Amarli and Ashton’s very first Regional Carnival and I’m 
sure we will see great things from them in the future.  
 

Congratulations to Henry and Ashton for their terrific 
performance in Canberra! Henry placed 2nd in the 100m 
final and 3rd in the 200m timed final. Ashton placed 1st in 
his 100m heat and 3rd in the timed final. Both Henry and 
Ashton will now go on to compete in the State Carnival in 
Sydney on Wednesday 31 October and we wish them great 
success.  
 

Mr Munn 


